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25th January 2019. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         
 
Congratulations to our Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 
Reception: Joby for listening and concentrating so hard in all lessons. 
Y1: Rosa-May for trying hard in phonics and making a big improvement. 
Y2: Ashleigh for trying hard in all lessons this week, especially English. 
Y3: Amelie for trying hard to improve her vocabulary by using a thesaurus. 
Y4: Finley for being helpful to staff and a good friend to his classmates. 
Y5: Lucy for producing excellent pieces of written work using a full range of figurative 
language. 
Y6: Isabel for a fantastic advert for a disciple in R.E. 
 
 
Golden ticket winners: Poppy and Irene 
 

 
Y5 Class assembly:  will take place on Friday 1st February at 
9.10am in the school hall. All welcome. 
 

 
 
Y2 meeting for parents: will take place on Wednesday 6th February at 3.20pm to 
discuss the end of Key Stage One testing and assessment. This presentation aims to explain 
how this assessment is carried out within school. You are welcome to keep your children with 
you. 
 
 

Bishop Milner Catholic College: The Secondary School Performance Tables 
were published yesterday. Well done to the staff and students of Bishop Milner 
who are part of our Multi Academy Company (MAC): https://www.compare-
school-performance.service.gov.uk/school/140126/bishop-milner-
catholic-college  

 
 
Health Advisor Drop-in:  Mel Dowling, the school health advisor will be in 
school on Friday 8 February at 9.30am. If you would like to make an 
appointment, please contact the school office. 
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Collecting from school: school finishes at 3.15pm when we dismiss the children. If you are 
frequently late, please register with the After School Club.  
 
This provision is provided by Sedgley Kids Club in our mobile. Contact Kate 
Rafferty for further information: 01384 815645 or 07989984940.  
 
Parents who are persistently late collecting their child may incur a charge. 
Please see the school policy on Late / Uncollected children on the school 
website. 
 
 
School menu: next week is Week 1. 
 
Enjoy your  week, 
 
S. M. Mason. 
 
      

     

     

     

     

    


